
 

 

 

 
 

7th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Blue Whales History and Geography Local Area Treasure House Visit, Beverley 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have 
arranged a visit to the Treasure House in 
Beverley for our Year 3 pupils on Monday 24th 
March 2025. 
 
We'll be exploring the local area museum and 
gallery, sketching art inspired by Beverley and 
going up to the viewing tower in Champney 
House to discuss landmarks and interesting 
places around Beverley.  
 
The trip is linked to our history and geography 
topic of our 'local area'. The children will have 
the opportunity to learn more about where 
they live and what is so special about our 
area.  
 
We will leave school at 9:10am and walk to the Treasure House in Beverley with school staff and parent 
helpers and will be back at school in time for lunch.  
 
Pupils will need to wear their school uniform, including sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. Please 
make sure your child has their filled, named water bottle, as we will be out all morning.  
 
Please note there is no charge for this visit. 
 
As this trip is included in our local visits consents, we do not require any further consent for this trip. 

 
We are really looking forward to visiting our local area and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr C Butler 

 
Mr C Butler 
Year 3 Class Teacher 


